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• Spring 2020 Development Lab

• During our first club meeting, we split into 

groups, tested different technologies, and 

brainstormed different potential projects.

• Fall 2020 S3

• We created a workshop for middle 

school and high school girls and taught 

them how to create obstacle courses 

using Roblox/Lua

• Spring 2021 Raspberry Pi

• We hosted a workshop and demonstration 

of the Raspberry Pi
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We are a student club offering students a
unique opportunity to develop technology

projects and games. Our mission is to

encourage greater involvement in the
technology field through innovation. All

students with an interest in technology and
its applications are invited to participate.


